Exhibit 1



U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

May 28, 2010

Ms. Laura Adams-Jenkins 8101 Canyon Oaks Drive North Richland Hills, TX 76182

Dear Ms. Adams-Jenkins:

This letter is in response to the correspondence that you addressed to FBI Headquarters.

The matters that you have brought to our attention do not warrant the initiation of an FBI investigation. The FBI's Dallas Division has also reviewed this matter and determined that no action is warranted. You may wish to pursue this matter through the appropriate appeals process with the assistance of an attorney.

Sincerely yours,

Cynthia M. Deitle

Chief, Civil Rights Unit Criminal Investigative Division